
                                                                                                       

 

 

What a start to the new year in Ruby class!  

We have started our new project ‘Are they 
lost forever?’ which will see us learn about 
toys. This term the toys our in space and we 
have shared our key text ‘Toys in Space’ 
which we will be learning to retell over the 
coming weeks.  

In Art we started our learning about 
printing, looking at the space art of Peter 
Thorpe. We made Space pages in our 
sketch books and had our first exploration 
of paint using scrunched up paper.  

The children have enjoyed exploring the 
classroom and today will have their wow day! 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Grainger  


